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TOWN HALL WILL BE 

CLOSED  

JANUARY 1ST, 2016  

We are very 
excited for a 

fresh new start in 
2016. Thank you 
to everyone who 
have supported 
the Town during 
this transition 

period. 
Stay tuned to see 
what’s in store 
for us next!!!

Lighting Up 

Rockford
Thank you to all who 

participated in “lighting 
up Rockford.” The 

official count was made 
on December 23rd and 
there are *** Christmas 

trees lit in residents’ 
yards this year. Thank 

you to all who 
participated. Let shoot 

for even more trees next 
year!!!

For more information on community events and to check 
out our “kudos” page, please visit our website at 

www.rockfordwa.com

After hours contacts: 
Carrie Roecks 270-3310 or Clint Stevenson 291-3722

Town Hall
20 W. Emma St.
P.O. Box 49
Rockford, WA 99030-0049
Office: (509) 291-4716
(509) 291-5733

From the Public Works department:
Please be considerate of our snow plows. We are 

working as quickly as we can to get the streets plowed 
and safe for travel. If you are able, please keep from 

parking your vehicles on the street so the plow can do 
a thorough job of cleaning up the streets. Thank you.

A big thank you to Councilmember Micki 
Harnois, for going through all the hoops of 

getting Rockford to meet the requirements of 
becoming a “Tree City USA” again for the 
FOURTH year in a row. The Tree City USA 

program provides direction, assistance and 
national recognition for the community. It’s 

the framework for a healthy, sustainable urban 
forestry program in your town. And the 

benefits are substantial.


